Association of University and College Employees

LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C))

December 3, 1979

Allan MacLean

Vancouver Community Legal Assistance Society
257 East 11lth Avenue

Vancouver, B.C. V5T 2C4

Dear Mr. MacLean:

Enclosed please find a cheque from our Local to the Society in the
amount of $500.00. Please accept this cheque as an inadequate token of our
appreciation for all the work expended by you on our behalf with the Maternity
case.

Of course, we are very happy that UIC is nof pursuing the matter
further and that our members will no longer receive requests for repayment.

Once again I wish to express what a wonderful job I think you did on
our behalf. Thank you.

Yours truly,

Carole Cameron
Union Organiser
AUCE Local 1
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